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I am a constituent who very much opposes this bill. I have used their section of the 

river with my family in a responsible way for years.  Some of our fondest family 

memories have taken place in the Newburgh pool on our boat. This bill goes too far 

in restricting access to a very small section of river that is already heavily regulated 

with only two very small sections were one can surf.  It will also have a devastating 

effect on hundreds of families who’s livelihood comes from those who boat on that 

section of the river.   It can be shared by all in a responsible manner. This bill goes 

too far. The river is all of ours. 


